
 

 

 Meeting:    Antrim Conservation Commission, March 27, 2019 at 530 pm at the Town Hall.  

Attendees:  Peter Beblowski’19, Frank Gorga ’21’, Linda Bryer ’21’,  Ron Cheetham ‘20’ and  Keith Wolsiefer- 

Member at Large; Public:  

Absent: Rod Zwirner ‘19’ & Jeremy DeLisle ‘20’ 

                                                                       
1. Draft February 2019 meeting notes were reviewed amended and accepted. 

2. Trails: 

a. Campbell Pond – Peter is to contact Monadnock Conservancy (MC) regarding a site visit in 

April, regarding ATV use and engagement of NH Fish & Game.  Also to discuss potential trail 

around the pond.  Commission voted 4 yes to 0 no to gather more information about the needs and 

requirements to engage Student Conservation Association (SCA) to help with the trail build. Chair 

does not vote unless need for quorum or to break a tie vote.  Frank to contact SCA for additional 

information and potential meeting on the project. 

 

b. Meadow Marsh Trail – No work at this time due to work on wooden Craig Road Bridge. 

c. Lily Pond Trail – A spring work day is to be scheduled… Also need to be in contact with the Boy 

Scouts and remember June 1 is National Trail Day. 

d. Hurlin Property has some substantial trees that need cutting.  Schedule in winter 2019  

 

3. Planning Board: rewrite of the Master Plan is needed.    

 

4. Antrim 2020 Trail Group of special note are work days for Hurlin Property cleanup this winter 2019. 

a. Dates: tbd 

5. Conservation Award – to Rod Z for 30 + years on Conservation Commission.  Peter contacted Rod. He is 

not around to receive award.  Maybe set up award to co-inside with Grange presentations. 

 

6. Gregg Lake Basin study is moving forward nicely.  Phase I Ground Penetrating Radar (GPR) study 

completed.  Phase III pending.  

7. Email received from Anitra Sorensen RE discussion in Hancock w Phil Brown RE: Friends of Willard 

Pond at 7 pm on March 27 at the Hancock Library. 

 

8. Letter received from Student Conservation Corps regarding potential projects for their students to work 

on.  Frank G to contact and find more information on the program.  See #2A above. 

 

9. Contookook & North Branch Rivers Local Advisory Committee (CNBRLAC):  No news from Rod. 

10. Paddles & Hikes:  none scheduled. 

Lily Pond ….(?) 

 

11. Intents to Cut- active 

18-017-012T Robertson Map 217, Lot 002, Turner Hill Rd. (15.8 of 56 acres) 

18-017-014T Gale Map 220, Lot 024, Clinton Road (28 of 31 acres cut) 

 

12. NHDES Wetland Permits: 

2018-02503 Town of Antrim Shoreland Impact Permit Jameson Ave. Map 103, Lot 5 Mill Pond. 

Feb 28, 2019 Letter of Deficiency: Chris & Susan Brissette File# 2007-01134 Goodell Rd. Map232,Lot 19 

2019-00093 Antrim Wind 354 Keene Rd Map 212, Lots 27 and 27.1 pending letter dated 1/11/2019 

13. NHDES Dam Inspection:  Anderson Dam Inspection Report dated 1/3/2019: 

14.  Workshops & meetings – see separate pages 

15. Harris Center http://www.harriscenter.org/Programs/programs.htm  

16.   Monadnock Conservancy: http://www.monadnockconservancy.org   

 
Next Meeting: Scheduled for Wednesday, April 24, 2019 at 530 pm in the Town Hall. 


